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Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive
impact in a changing world.

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT

Dear Parents/Carers

Our smooth start to the school year continues with a range of additional activities
complementing our classroom learning. Our beach program is finishing tomorrow.
Once again the beach program provided activities to educate the students on safe and
enjoyable beach usage. A huge “Thank you” to Mount Martha Life Saving Club, our
parent helpers, class teachers and Mr Sweatman. Our whole school swimming sports
usually held in Term One will be delayed while Mornington Secondary College
undertake some important maintenance on their pool. We will advise when the whole
of school swimming sports will occur but in the meantime we have scheduled a trial for
students who wish try out to represent the school at the district swimming sports on
the 10" March. Year 4 commence their Dance program next week which is sure to be
another fun and creative learning opportunity. This year is a year when our students
from Year’s 3 to 6 participate in a film making unit. Year 3 and 4 students start next
week to make a class film with Year 5 and 6 making a feature length film later in the
year. Always a lot of fun and another way for our students to learn about the
processes involved in film making and to show their creativity!

Mount Martha Primary School is always a busy place! Please read the newsletter and
Compass to keep track of the many activities and events at the school and sign up to
classroom blogs to see examples of the students’ work and their engagement.

Meet The Teacher. Bookings open on Compass next Monday at 8am for the two
“Meet The Teacher” sessions. The first is on Tuesday 23rd February for Years Four, Five
and Six and Wednesday 24th February for Years Prep, One, Two and Three. More
information about the booking process is included in the newsletter.

School Council Election 2021 - As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, nominations
for the 3 parent member and 2 DET employee member vacancies for School Council are
now open and close at 4pm on Monday 15th February. Nomination forms are available
from the Office. An election will be conducted should the number of nominations
exceed the number of vacancies. Please contact me at the school if you are interested
or have any questions.

Insurance - Parents are reminded that the Department of Education and Training does
not provide personal accident insurance or ambulance cover for students. Parents and
guardians of students, who do not have student accident insurance/ambulance cover,
are responsible for paying the cost of medical treatment for injured students, including
the cost of ambulance attendance/transport and any other transport costs.
Commercial insurers have insurance policies for purchase should parents wish to
explore that option.

The Department also does not hold insurance for personal property brought to schools
and it has no capacity to pay for any loss or damage to such property. It is always a
good idea to remind students of the need to be extra careful when bringing toys,
sporting equipment or those special “Show and Tell” items to school.

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds

on the capability of eveny student.




PRINCIPAL REPORT continued .....

Policy Information - Please visit our website www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au to read important information on our policies
regarding “Privacy” and “Personal Mobile Devices.” Please note that when students are at school parents are contacted via
the classroom teacher or the Office. Thanks.

Whole of School Photos - Some advance notice that school photos will be taken on Thursday 4™ March. More important
information will be included in next week’s newsletter.

Kind regards

Martin Page

COVID INFORMATION

COVID Information - A reminder to all parents of our COVID-19 measures:

o Face masks must be carried and worn when indoors by individuals 12 years old or older (except our students
on site).

o Parents are now allowed back on site however social distancing (1.5 metre distance) between adults remains
a key control measure and must continue to be practiced including when dropping off or picking up
students.

o Unwell students should not be sent to school or remain at school if symptoms (even mild symptoms) appear

during the day or they become unwell. Parents will be contacted to collect unwell students who will be
supervised while isolated from other students. Parents should follow the latest DHHS and medical
practitioner advice as to testing and quarantining.

o The school will continue to practise strict hygiene protocols and enhanced school cleaning procedures are
also in place.

o Drinking fountains are available but students may choose to bring their own named water bottle.

o If visitors/parents/carers intend to spend longer than 15 minutes on site then they are required to sign in at
the Office.

o Density limits do not apply in classrooms and other spaces students use. A density limit of 1 person to 2

square metres does apply to any spaces and activities being attended by staff, parents/carers and other
visitors and then applies to all persons in the space including students, staff and visitors.

Thank you again for your assistance in implementation of these strategies to keep our community safe.

More information regarding coronavirus (COVID-19) can be found on the Department’s website:



http://www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/department/Pages/coronavirus.aspx

SCHOOL NOTICES

Dates to Remember
Coming Events

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT
CALENDAR L

FEBRUARY %

Friday 12th
Year 6 Carnival & BBQ 9.00am - 3.00pm
Mt Martha Life Saving Club

Monday 15th g 1A g

Meet the teacher bookings open today in
Compass at 8.00am and close Monday 22nd
February 2pm.

Tuesday 16th
Years 3 & 4 Film Festival commences today
Mt Martha Primary School

Wednesday 17th
Year 2 Ciao ltaly Incursion today
9.30am - 10.30am

Friday 19th

Year 1 South Beach Walk
9.15am - 12.45pm

Mt Martha South Beach

Year 4 Hip Hop
9.30am - 1.00pm
Mt Martha Primary

Tuesday 23rd

Meet the Teacher Sessions

Years4 -6 3.50pm - 8.20pm
Bookings essential on Compass

Wednesday 24th

Meet the Teacher Sessions

Preps 2.50pm - 6.40pm
Years1-3 3.50pm - 8.20pm
Bookings essential on Compass

Thursday 25th
Whole School Assembly Students only!

9.15am in the Gym

MARCH

Thursday 4th

Whole School Photos
How to order online in next weeks newsletter
NO CASH PAYMENTS

@29

Parents are reminded to log into the Compass
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the
due date.

Please let the office know if your child will be
away and/or will not be attending the event.
Thank you.

EVENTS COST CLOSING
oo DATE

Year 2 Ciao ltaly $9 11/2/2021

Year 4 Hip Hop Dance | $29 16/2/2021

Year 1 South Beach Nil 16/2/2021

Walk

Year 1 & 2 Kingswim $60 24/2/2021

TERM DATES: 2021

Term 1 29th January to 1st April
Students in Years 1 - 6 Start
29th January 2021
(2021 Prep Interviews 29th
January, Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd
February)
Preps starts Wednesday 3rd February
9.00am - 2.15pm
Preps start full days Monday 1st March

Term 2 19th April to 25th June
Term 3 12th July to 17th September
Term 4 4th October to 17th December




WELLBEING NEWS

be Beyond
you , Bluye

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to school for 2021. It has been lovely to see the enthusiasm of students
returning to school and settling in to their new year levels. A big welcome to all of our new
families at MMPS. We hope you soon feel a part or our great learning community.

As a ‘Be You’ school we have continued to prioritise the mental health and wellbeing of all
of our students through programs including You Can Do It, Protective Behaviours,
Cooperative Learning, Mindfulness and Year 6 Leadership. We value the partnership we
have with our school community.

All year levels are committed to teaching the You Can Do It, Social and Emotional Learning
program, which focuses on the foundations of Resilience, Confidence, Organisation,
Persistence and Getting Along. The program also incorporates mindfulness, empathy,
gratitude and cooperation, which are important aspects of our SEL curriculum. Our school
values of Respect, Integrity, Collaboration and Knowledge are an integral part of our
approach to teaching SEL.

Beyond Blue's Healthy Families website is a valuable resource for families and anyone who
is involved in supporting children and young people. If you'd like information on a specific
issue related to child mental health and wellbeing, the Be You Fact Sheets also cover a wide
range of topics.

This week we have been focusing on staying safe online and students completed a wide
range of activities for Safer Internet Day on Tuesday. Thanks to Mrs Forward for the great
resources! For parents who would like more information about this important area there
are some free webinars available through the following website:
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/webinars

Leading up to the National Day of Action Against Bullying and Violence on Friday 19t March,
all classes across the school will be working on activities about taking a stand together to
address bullying and violence. More information will be sent out to families closer to the
date.

Don’t hesitate to contact your class teacher to find out more about our Social and Emotional
curriculum. We look forward to meeting with parents and hearing more about your children
at the Meet-the-Teacher evenings coming up soon.

Kind regards,

Karen Hodgkins and the Be You Team.




MEET THE TEACHER - USING COMPASS TO MAKE BOOKINGS/S

This year our Meet the Teacher sessions will be held in Week 4 of the school year on Tuesday 23 and Wednesday
24 February. Prep to Year 3 sessions will be on the Wednesday and the Year 4 to Year 6 sessions on the Tuesday.
“Meet the Teacher” is a great opportunity for parents to meet their child’s teacher and to provide information that will
assist the teacher to meet the social, emotional and learning needs of your child.

Bookings will open on Monday 15 February at 8am and will close on Monday 22 February at 2pm.

How to make a booking.

Parents can make bookings by clicking the 'Book Parent Teacher Interviews' button available next to their student's
photo on their Compass homepage, or by clicking the Dashboard Alert at the top of their Newsfeed.

8 MrWendell GRANGER {3}

Welcome to the Hogwarts P-12 Compags
Portal

My News
Use the links listed for each of your children to explore the portal.

Please keep your mobile phone number and email address up to date Insights Cycle Open ~
Your dback is requested regarding Hermione for “Goal Setting & Review T2 2017".
(Tools > Update My Det | will use this to contact you e sedoack [s requesied regarcing ne e for "Goal Setting & Revie 1
C cee
regarding attendance, events, news and more.
Parent Student Teacher Conference S
Term 3, 2017 - Parent Teacher Interviews regarding Hermione Granger.
Hermione GRANGER : - -
Click here for booking

College Newsletter

attached Newsletter and read our st

1
-5
o

We have arrived at the World Cup!

1 overdu aming task PP . . N . " R - 1 e are ha .
ﬁ © e . We have set up camp and attended our first match. It's a great atmosphere and we areé having 50

E 1 learning task due in the next week
2 days ago by Rolanda HOOCH

— =
They will also have two options available - Start Booking Now, which allows them to immediately begin the booking
process, or Show Me How To Book, which includes a walkthrough explaining how to book using Compass. This
section is highlighted in blue in the image below. If parents have multiple students at the school they can toggle
between the staff members their students are associated with using the dropdown menu available at the top right of
the screen, which is highlighted in red in the image below.

ft @ A2 i L % 5 MrWendell GRANGER {3}
Term 3 2017 - Parent Teacher Interview £ pre | [@ remone crncen |
Thursday, August 31 Teachers
09:00 09:15 09:30 Albus DUMBLEDORE
AM AM AM Prefect Interviews ﬁ
09:45 10:00 | Not available for booking _ 10:15 Interview Welcome
AM
feverus SNAPE .
. HO33A - Advanced
10:30 Welcome fchumency
11:15 Welcome to Term 3 2017 - Parent Teacher Interview erview Weicome
AM Parents are invited to come to the school campus on Thursday August 31st to meet with your student's Milliam (Bill) WEASLEY
teachers and year level coordinator, hS033A - Cha
12:00 | Not available for bookir e
PM  Booki cannot be made.| Compass will walk you through the booking process but if you have any questions or issues please don't %
= hestate to contact our school administration during reguiar hours on S555-5555, [renview Welcome
12:45  Not available for bookir) We look forward to seeing you at our Parent Teacher Interview evening. ubeus HAGRID
PM | Bookings cannot be made. ! [E033 - Magical Creatures
Sincerely,
0 hterview Welcome
Olﬁ Albus Dumbledore
Headmaster bora TONKS .
02:15 [TYAA - Study Hall
B hterview Welcome
°3:$ Start Booking Mow Imelia THAMRIN
H0338 - Transfiguration Unit

03:45
PM Interview Welcome




CSEF - CAMPS, SPORTS & EXCURSIONS FUND

THE
EDUCATIO
‘\STATE '}\ _

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

Every Victorian child should have access to the world of learning opportunities that exist
beyond the classroom. The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund helps ensure that no student
will miss out on the opportunity to join their classmates for important, educational and fun
activities. It is part of making Victoria the Education State and the Government’s
commitment to breaking the link between a student’s background and their outcomes.

CAMPS, SPORTS & EXCURSIONS HOW TO APFPLY
FUND (CSEF) New applicants should contact the school office to
abtain a CSEF application form or download from

School camps provide children with inspiring experiences in the great
Ps P pITing exp g www.education.vic.gov.au/csef

outdoors, excursions encourage a deeper understanding of how the
world works and sports teach teamwork, discipline and leadership. All

If you applied for the CSEF at your child's school in
are part of a healthy curriculum.

2020, you do not need to complete an application
formin 2021 unless there has been a change in your
family circumstances.

Youonly need to complete an application form if any

CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist eligible families
to cover the costs of school trips, camps and sporting activities.

If you hold a valid means-tested concession card or are a temporary of the following changes have occurred:

foster parent, you may be eligible for CSEF. A special consideration * new student enrelments; your child has
category also exists for asylum secker and refugee families. The started or changed schools in 2021 or you
allowance is paid to the school to use towards expenses relating to did not apply in 2020.

camps, excursions or sporting activities for the benefit of your child. ¢ changed family circumstances; such as a

change of custody, change of name,

concession card number, or new siblings
The annual CSEF amount per student is: commencing at the school in 2021.

e 5125 fer primary school students Check with the school office if you are unsure.

e $225 for secondary school students

MORE INFORMATION
For more information about the CSEF visit
www.education.vic.gov.au/csef

ORIA
g:'vt:rnment




COMMUNITY NOTICES

mount.martha.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Registrations with Mount Martha Soccer Club are now open.

To register, go onto the Football Victoria webpage and follow their instructions.
https://www.footballvictoria.com.au/reso.../players /register

You can find the club from the list by entering “Mount Martha” or the postcode - “3934”.

Make sure you select Mount Martha Soccer Club (as opposed to Mornington SC), both
options will pop up as our home pitch, Civic Oval, is in Mornington.




COMMUNITY NOTICES

REGISTRATIONS NOW OPEN

Mt Martha Netball Club invites new and
returning players to register for the
upcoming season
Registration is open for Years / Grade 2
and up

PLACES STILL AVAILABLE FOR MOST
YEAR LEVELS
LIMITED PLACES - SO GET IN FAST

SIGN UP NOW AT WWW.MTMARTHANETBALL.COM




COMMUNITY NOTICES

Enrolments for the Australian

Youth Choir are now open
to boys and girls from 7 years.

An opportunity to develop

singing, build confidence, self esteem
and make new friends.

Weekly rehearsals in Frankston
during school Term; workshops
and concerts included in the year.

TRY OUT NOW
EMAIL OR CALL US ON:

office2@niypaa.com.au or 9836 2877




COMMUNITY NOTICES

=
e eets&e““ 5}

B 5' Beach Clean
,") W Craft Activities
" Education with Dolphin Research Institut
Mini Container Deposit Scheme
Prizes

Free Coffee*
-

y (Don't forget your BYO Cup) g
Sunday 21 February
/ %  845-1130am &
Y~ Mount Martha Lifesaving Club 4

Limited spots, register for free at ;

https://reg.eventgate.com.au/Event/23199/Mount- W /4
Martha-Beach-Patrol-Event ’

§ s *First 50 to register on the day “'{‘l‘
N \x Supported by ad

DOLPHIN
RESEARCH
INSTITUTE




ADVERTISING

CLEVERDON CABINETS = ENRO

KITCHENS, BATHROOMS & LAUNDRIES FOR 2021
0506
cleverdoncabinet il.com
AIlf Cleverdon 0412 264 097
Paul Cleverdon 0438 264 097
12/9 Elite Way

Carrum Downs 3201

www.cleverdoncabinets.com.au

Junior classes include:
R.A.D. CLASSICAL

JAZZ / HIP HOP

CONTEMPORARY DANCE

ACROBATICS

OFFICE: 5974 1498

EXPERIENCE

‘mtmarthascheolofdance

A litlle piece of the Mediterranean
on the Mornington Peninsula

BREAKFAST ::: BRUNCH ::: LUNCH

Need catering for your next lunch evente

We got you covered — and delivered.

e School age groups 3.
e Kinder classes 10.30am weekdays 0411 082 723
e Cardio Tennis most days 9.30am slingard8@bigpond.com

DR PETER SCOTT ORTHODONTIST

Learn to Swim
We teach tiny tots to big kids

O Call 5975 0777 for your
FREE introductory lesson™

Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist
Creating Beautiful Smiles
13 Beach St, Frankston 3199

PH: 9783 4511
http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/

o @
kingswim
Mornington
kingswim.com.au

BONACCORDE " SOUTH BEACH PROJECT

THINKING OF SELLING OR LOOKING FOR
GENUINE REAL ESTATE ADVICE?

Open daily from 8am for
breakfast & lunch.

Music from 1.30pm on Sunday.
We provide premium service with outstanding

local knowledge and results.

Space available for private event
5974 4443

Please get in touch, we're always here to help Website: www.southbeachproject.com.au
Ph: 5974 8900

P E N I N S U L A Fresh nuts, chocolates, B‘;operty

dried fruits, seeds, Burecau
‘Humpercrunch’ muesli and R
N U T C 0 more... delivered to your
. door!
info@peninsulanutco.com.au Use discount code
0402 097545 MMPS for FREE
delivery on orders

Online orders at: over $20

www.peninsulanutco.com.au

MountMartha

Where children are seen & heard

For all your photography needs!
P. (03) 5974 2065 Newborns, families, websites, digital marketing.
social media, brand stories, head shots etc..! Shoots are fun!

Mount Martha Preschool
35 Watson Road,
Mount Martha VIC 3934

E. mount.martha.kin@kindergartenvic.gov.au
€) facebook.com/MtMarthaPreschool/

Call Cristina 0416 86 86 24 or infolittlelovephotography.com.au
www littlelovephotoaraohv.com.au



http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/
http://www.southbeachproject.com.au

